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Wednesday 27 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Revision Guides 
 
Revision guides are an excellent resource to support revision.  At school we are able to order in bulk, meaning that we 
can access discounted prices. Revision guides for the subjects that your child is studying are now available to purchase 
on ParentPay at cost price.   
 
We are only able to provide revision guides at this discounted price due to bulk ordering.  This means that we cannot 
keep revision guides available for purchase year-round.  If you do wish to place an order for any revision guides through 
ParentPay this must be done by Thursday 5 December 2024 at 8am.  This will allow us to place the order and distribute 
the revision guides to students during the last week of this term (commencing Monday 16 December 2024). 
 
What to do if a Revision Guide your child needs is not on ParentPay 
Many parents/carers purchased revision guides for their child at the end of year 10.  In order to not clutter your 
ParentPay account, we have only made available those that have not previously been purchased.  This means that some 
revision guides may not be available to you.  If you do wish to purchase a revision guide that is not available on your 
ParentPay account, please complete this short online form and we will make this available to you. 
 
If you have any questions about revision guides, please contact Mrs Forbes (Assistant Head of Year 11) on 
jfs@cardinalheenan.com. 
 
Best wishes 
Ms L Stockton-Pitt 
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education) 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=YVJC9P5UHEaNQLjDSZfG2-CTmbBCsLtAm5ujiss22RFUOEFKS0dWTEpGOVRNWFRLS01JS0hQSzg0OS4u&route=shorturl

